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New Fire Hall Location Public Meeting August 21st

The public is invited to attend the new Fire Hall informational meeting held on Wednesday,
August 21st from 5:30-7:00 PM. The meeting will take place at the Glen Avon Church
located at 2105 Woodland Avenue. The City will discuss the analysis that has been completed
since the first public meeting held March 5th and discuss the location for the combined

Woodland and UMD Fire Hall.
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